
ATTENTION 

 

SEBI has amended Regulation 40 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations and with effect from 5
th

 December 2018, transfer of Securities would be carried out in 

Dematerialized form only as per the notification issued by SEBI.  

With a view to facilitate seamless transfer of shares in future and as advised by the Stock Exchanges, 

shareholders holding shares in physical form are requested to dematerialise their shareholding in 

the Company.  

Such shareholders may, accordingly, get in touch with any Depository Participant having registration 

with SEBI to open a demat account or alternatively, contact BTS Consultancy Services Pvt. Ltd at its 

below given address to open their demat account with M/s. BTS Consultancy Services Pvt. Ltd:-  

 

BTS Consultancy Services Pvt. Ltd., 

1st Floor, M S Complex, Plot No.8, Sastri Nagar,  

Near RTO North, Kolathur, 

Chennai-600099  

Ph: 044-25565121  

Email: btschennai@gmail.com  


